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OUR BADGE FLOWER 

Eucalyptus curtisii or Plunkett mallee 

EMBLEM FOR IPSWICH 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

At our 4th 

November 

Function Rev 

Peter and 

David were 

absent because 

of sickness, so 

Faye was 

Chairperson 

for the Event.  

Thanks Faye 

for a job well done. 

Our Guest Speaker was Noel Prior, President of 

the QCGC, who specialises in Foliage Plants and 

he spoke on carƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǇƻǘǘŜŘ Ǉƭŀƴǘǎ ǿƛǘƘ άǿŀǘŜǊ, 

ŦƻƻŘ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŜƭǘŜǊέΦ 

Thank you, 

Noel, on the 

advice of 

propagation of 

plants and the 

soil mix to use.  

Some of us hope 

to improve our 

plants following 

your hints!   

bƻŜƭΩǎ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ CƻƭƛŀƎŜ tƭŀƴǘǎ ς  

THIS MONTH WE CELEBRATED ¢I9 /[¦.Ω{ 

BIRTHDAY ς The Glebe Garden Club was formed 

in November 1999, making us 18 years old.  We 

have enjoyed many wonderful Events during this 

time and several Members attending to-day were 

at that first Meeting.  Congratulations to all who 

do so much for the Club, making it the wonderful 

Club it has become.

Our First Badge and our Present One ς 

Also, Happy Birthday to all Members Celebrating 

a Birthday this month.  Flowers for November 

Birthday People are Chrysanthemums -  

 



OUR PLANT STALL ON THE DAY -

A Good Selection of Plants for Gardeners. 

LUCKY DOOR PRIZES ς Special Thanks to Noel 

and Fay for donating Plants for our Prizes.

 
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS - John answered 

questions he was asked about using Coir Brick 

and Composting -  he then donated a Coir Brick 

for a Door Prize.  Thank you, John.

  

KITCHEN ROSTERS - John advised us that he had 

three Lists for Members to put their names down 

for Kitchen Duties.  He stated that whichever area 

you would like to help in just choose from the 

three Lists.  These Rosters will be put in place 

next year.    Thank you in advance for your help.                                      

 

DONATIONS ς Because of the wonderful support 

everyone has given us for our yearly Garden 

Expos we have donated $500 each to the 

Community Service Organisations listed below ς 

Westside Community Care ς Supporting 

struggling Families in the Greater Springfield Area 

Rosies ς Friends on the Street ς Aims to serve 

the marginalised and homeless in Ipswich. 

Footprints in the Park ς Mobile Soup Kitchen 

serving the poor and homeless in Ipswich. 

Habitat for Humanity ς Aims to help low income 

families attain the dream of owning their own 

home.  With the shortage of suitable land at 

ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿƻǊƪ ƛǎ ά.ǊǳǎƘ ǿƛǘƘ YƛƴŘƴŜǎǎέ, 

which is maintenance of homes for those socially 

isolated or not eligible for home assistance. 

Leichardt Patrol ς Drought Relief, Family 

Counselling and Food Parcels to people of the 

Western Downs along the Leichardt Highway 

from Goondiwindi to Taroom.  Making a 

significant difference in hard times. 

Timor Dental Project ς Providing Dental 

treatment to the children of the Comoro District 

of Dili, East Timor.  A team of Dentists, Assistants 

and Dental Educators from Australia are returning 

to Timor in 2018 to conduct further work and 

educate children in Primary Schools in Dili and 

Los Palos on Dental Hygiene ς some of whom do 

not have a Toothbrush.  

Previously we also gave Giving with Love a 

Donation of $500.00 for their work with children 

in Foster Care. 

GET WELL WISHES ς to all those on the Sick List 

this month we wish you a Speedy Recovery and 

hope you will soon be well again.  Good to see 

Rev Peter and David back to Good Health.

 



 

OPEN GARDEN - Mavis spoke on the άDƛǾƛƴƎ 

DŀǊŘŜƴέ ς Ian and WǳŘȅ ²ƛƴǘƭŜΩǎ Darden, which 

is open on the 18th and 19th November for all to 

visit.  This will be the ƭŀǎǘ άhǇŜƴ DŀǊŘŜƴέ Ŧor Ian 

and Judy after showing for 15 years.  Over the 

years they have done a wonderful job supporting 

Handicapped Children through their Open Days 

with the Lions Club.                        

Congratulations Ian 

and Judy for all your 

hard work in creating 

such a wonderful 

garden for all to 

enjoy.  We certainly 

enjoyed our visits to 

ȅƻǳǊ άDƛǾƛƴƎ DŀǊŘŜƴέ 

over the years, and 

we wish you well for    

the future.                 

Mavis invited everyone to visit, if able, for this 

last Open Day, and handed out Flyers to 

Members with the dates and times.                                                                             

Ian and Judy will have two Plant Sale Days next 

year ς 7th April and 17 November ς 2018. 

SHOW AND TELL ς Heather shared with us the 

tƻŜƳ ƻŦ ά¢ƘŜ ²ƘƛǘŜ aŀƎƴƻƭƛŀέ.  Well presented 

- thank you Heather.

 

If you would like to take part in Show and Tell at 

future Meetings please see David.  You may 

have something to show or share with Members 

ς even Travel Adventures. 

FRIENDSHIP DAYS ς Alan, Mavis and Tom 

represented the Club at several Friendship Day 

Functions during the year, which they enjoyed ς 

Good Company, Good Speakers and Good Food.  

Recently they visited Forest Lake Garden Club.      

 

EXTRACT FROM HERBS FOR HEALTH AND 

WELLBEING FROM THE MICRO GARDENER 

(ANNE GIBSON) ς  

NATURAL FLAVOURING ς With fresh herbs, just a 

little can go a long way in terms of flavour.  Many 

people are on restricted diets requiring less salt, 

sugar and artificial flavourings and if you are 

looking for natural alternatives, herbs can play a 

large role in your kitchen as a suitable substitute.  

They can be used in many meals, not only 

enhancing the flavour but providing health 

benefits at the same time.   

For example, Stevia ƛǎ ƴŀǘǳǊŜΩǎ ǎweetener and a 

fresh leaf tastes sweeter than sugar!  It is an 

incredibly easy, beautiful herb to grow.  Leaves 

can be picked and used fresh or dried as a sugar 

substitute without the detrimental side effects.  

This herb promotes health and healing, increases 

energy and unlike sugar, inhibits tooth decay.  If 

you prefer your tea or coffee a little sweet, you 

can pop a few leaves into your mug completely 

guilt-free. 

For more information go to the Web Site ς 

themicrogardener.com       



IN THE GARDEN ς After beneficial rain over the 

last couple of months, gardens are looking their 

best at present.  Some of the wonderful plants 

we have seen on our travels and at home ς 

Petrea 

Pride of Madeira  

Anthuriums 

Gerberas and Alyssum 

 

CHRISTMAS TIME ς At our Christmas Party to-day 

we will be entertained by the RSL Youth and 

Community Brass Band, which will be an 

enjoyable Event for our final Club Meeting for the 

year.  Afternoon Tea of Christmas Goodies will be 

served and maybe we will all get to take home a 

Gift of a Plant for the garden from Santa! 

 

We extend a warm Welcome to all Visitors and 

Friends to our Christmas Function to-day and 

hope you enjoy your time with us. 

 

 

Wishing you all a Joyous Christmas Season and 

All the Very Best for the New Year.  We hope 

you enjoy the Holidays and we will all meet up 

again on - 

           SATURDAY 3RD FEBRUARY 2018 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 


